
	
  

 
 

Go M.A.D! 
    Go   Make  A  Difference! 

    Go M.A.D. is a club for your child to: 
• Play games and activities with friends to learn about health! 
• Receive guidance on their homework and other issues concerning education! 
• Learn how to become an effective decision-maker! 

  Who We Are! 

Go M.A.D. is a club, which 
originated at George C. Marshall High 
School. Our members from Marshall 
consist of responsible, dedicated, and 
intelligent students who will educate 
your child and their friends on the 
benefits of living a healthy lifestyle!  

When? 

Go M.A.D will meet every other Friday (twice a month) at Freedom Hill right 
after school! The club will begin February 5th 2016 (1st Friday of 3rd Quarter) 
and end on the last Friday of the school year! The cost of the club will be $10 

for T-Shirts. It will be one hour long (4:10p.m.-5:40.m.). It is recommended for 
your child to bring an extra snack and drink when he/she attends (no nut 
snacks due to allergies). Parents/guardians will need to pick up their child 

promptly at 5:40 p.m. when Go M.A.D. has finished. 

What Will We Do? 

4:10-4:40 – Attendance/Snack Time 

4:40-5:10 – Physical Games (soccer, 
relay races, etc.)  

5:10-5:40 – Homework Help & 
Reading Help  

Interested? Please fill out this form and return it to the front office. 

Parent Name and Email: 

Child Name and Grade: 

Contact Info: marshallgomad@gmail.com 
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When?  
Go M.A.D will meet every Friday at Freedom Hill right after school! The club 
will begin March 11th 2016 and end on the last Friday of the school year! The 

cost of the club will be $10 for T-Shirts. It will be one hour long (4:10p.m.-
5:40.m.). It is recommended for your child to bring an extra snack and drink 
when he/she attends (no nut snacks due to allergies). Parents/guardians will 

need to pick up their child promptly at 5:40 p.m. when Go M.A.D. has finished. 
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      Who We Are?  
      Go M.A.D. is a club, which 
originated at George C. Marshall 
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Marshall consist of responsible, 
dedicated, and intelligent students 
who will educate your child and their 
friends on the benefits of living a 
healthy lifestyle 
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Go M.A.D. will meet every Friday at Freedom Hill right after school! The club will 
begin March 18th 2016 and end on the last Friday of the school year! The cost of the 

club will be $10 for T-Shirts. It will be one hour long (4:10 p.m. to 5:50 p.m.) It is 
recommended for your child to bring an extra snack or drink when he/she attends (no 

nut snacks due to allergies). Parents/guardians will need to pick up their child 
promptly at 5:40 p.m. when Go M.A.D. has finished.	
  


